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Rule 12E-1.041 
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Your Right to a Support Order Review 

<<Recipient Name>> 
<<Recipient Address>> 

<<Date>> 
Case Number: <<CaseNumber>> 
Parent Due Support: <<CPName>> 
Parent Who Owes Support: <<NCPName>> 

You are receiving this letter because the Child Support Program has an open child support case. 
This letter is to remind you that you may ask us to review your support order to see if the 
ongoing child support amount should be changed. When we are asked to review an order and 
there is proof of a substantial, permanent, and involuntary change in circumstances, we may 
take action to change the order based on the results of the review.  

Here’s what the Child Support Program will do if you ask us to review the support order: 
• Collect information from you and the other parent.
• Determine whether there is proof of a substantial, permanent, and involuntary change in

circumstances.
• If there is proof of a permanent and involuntary change, we will use the information provided

to determine whether the difference between the proposed new support amount and the
current support amount is significant enough for a change to be made to the support order. If
so, we will begin action to change the support order.

If the Child Support Program reviews the support order and begins action to change it: 
• The amount due under the support order and/or the health insurance terms of the order

could be changed. If the support order is changed, we will enforce the terms of the new
support order.

• You will get a written notice of any action we take.
• Any change in the amount due does not affect unpaid support that is currently owed. Any

unpaid support currently owed will still be owed.

If you have 
questions or 
need help: 

Access your case online: childsupport.floridarevenue.com 
Email us: FloridaRevenue.com/AskChildSupport 
Chat with us or learn more at: floridarevenue.com/childsupport 
Call: <<CountyPhoneNumber> 
Para asistencia en español, llame al 850-488-5437 y marque 7 

Employment and other resources: <<FDOR Page>> 
 


